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To whom it may concern,

My name is Alison Mapleson and I am an Alice Springs resident, born and raised here. I write to express my
strong opposition to the appointment of a Territory Coordinator, and I ask that the Scrutiny Committee
recommend that the legislation for a Territory Coordinator not be passed.

There is too much centralisation of power to this position, and too high a risk of the wrong decisions being
made that could be detrimental to the community and the land.

Sincerely,

Alison Mapleson


